
 

 

 

 

Monday, December 9, 2019 
Program: The Store at Belmont 

 
The Store is inspired by Unity Shoppe, located in Santa Barbara, 
California. Unity Shoppe has been helping families in the community for 
more than 100 years. Brad Paisley and Kimberly Williams-Paisley first 
visited Unity Shoppe with their sons. “We took our boys to Unity Shoppe 
to teach them about serving other and giving back to people in need,” 
says Paisley. “And we came away surprised by what the organization 
had taught us. Most people don’t want handouts. They want dignity and 
respect. Most people want to become self-sufficient.” They were so 
inspired by the way Unity Shoppe empowers people, including 
volunteers, that they wanted to expand on that model here in Nashville.  

 
 
Volunteers are still needed for Feed the Need! 
Saturday, December 7-Pack & Sort-Click here to register 
Saturday, December 14, Delivery Day-Click here to register 

 
 
 

 
 

 
HAPPENING AT ROTARY: 

  
Dec 6-7: SERVICE: Feed the 

Need 
Dec 9: ROTARY: The Store at 

Belmont 
Dec 12 & 14: SERVICE: Feed 

the Need 
Dec 16: ROTARY: Mary 

Gauthier-Songwriters for 
Soldiers 

Dec 23: ROTARY: No meeting 
Dec 30: ROTARY: No meeting 
 

Member Proposal:  The 
following applicant has moved 
through the application process 
and been approved for 
publication and consideration by 
the general membership.  If no 
objections are filed in writing 
within 10 days, the applicant 
shall be declared elected to 
membership.  Until notified by 
the Rotary Office, the applicant 
HAS NOT completed the 
membership process. 

John Deane 
 
President and Co-Founder 
 
Deane Foundation/Wildwood 
Resort 
 
Sponsors:  Tim Ozgener & Van 
Pond

 
 

 

 The Rotary Club of Nashville meets Every Monday, Noon to 1:15 p.m. at the Wildhorse Saloon, 120-2nd Avenue North 

ASSISTING AT ROTARY THIS WEEK 

Invocation: Gil Hanke 

Registration: VOLUNTEER NEEDED 

Greeters: Debra Sunderland/VOLUNTEER 

NEEDED 

Scanners:  Leisa Gill/Sara Figal 

Parking Vouchers: Kimberly Estep 
 

ROTATIONS 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0544a5ad2fa1f85-feed8
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0544a5ad2fa1f85-feed9
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0544a5ad2fa1f85-meeting3
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0544a5ad2fa1f85-meeting3
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0544a5ad2fa1f85-meeting3


 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
  

The Hume Award is given to the top football 

player in MNPS each year.  This year’s finalists 

and their coaches and families joined Rotary on 

Monday for the official award presentation.  

Congrats to David Wesley Schelling from M.L. 

King Jr. High School for being selected as the 

2019 Hume award winner. 

Cheryl Noe, Executive Director of Project 

C.U.R.E. was introduced by her sponsor, Jeff 

Jowdy.  Project C.U.R.E. is a non-profit partner of 

the Nashville Rotary Club. Sign up here to 

volunteer with us by sorting donated medical 

supplies to be shipped to underserved countries.  

The Hume Award is given to the top football 

Thank you to the 31 Rotarians who sponsored 25 

new members in the months of October and 

November.  The 600 Club campaign was launched 

to grow our Club to 600 members.  

Congratulations to Deb Varallo and Kristen Keely-

Dinger for winning the membership campaign 

prizes.  

The Board Election was held on Monday, 

December 2 to fill four director roles starting in 

July 2020.  Congratulations to Jacky Akbari, 

Jessica Averbuch, William Liles and Joanne Pulles 

for their election to the Board of Directors. Past 

Presidents of the Club, pictured, tallied the votes.  

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0544a5ad2fa1f85-project2

